
  

 From the Principal’s Desk  February 9, 2025 
 

I want to begin by thanking all those who participated in our SouperBowl and Clothing Drive.  

Together, we donated over 2000 items to the Watertown Urban Mission Food Pantry as well as 

the Salvation Army.  Both organizations greatly appreciate your generosity.   One of our root 

beliefs at IHC is that we believe we love the God we cannot see by loving the neighbor we can.  

While it is nice to engage in a little friendly competition, in the end, it is our goal to teach our 

students that service to our neighbor is part of who we are and how we share in God’s love.  

Thank you for your help in feeding and clothing our neighbors and for teaching our students how 

to serve.   

 

Last week, I sent a memo regarding our Cognia reaccreditation.  

Part of the reaccreditation process involves stakeholder input 

through surveys.  The links to the surveys can be found directly 

on our website (www.ihcschool.org).  Please note there are two surveys for each group (PreK 

and K-12).  The surveys will close Tuesday morning.  Thank you for your help in completing 

the surveys!   

 
 

Join us at our Mardi Gras Fundraiser Gala!   

 

Thank you to Laura Krebs, Christine Missert, 

Mary O’Brien and the entire Advancement 

Committee for their efforts organizing this special 

event!   

 

As you may be aware, tuition only covers about 

half of what it costs to educate each child at IHC.  

Therefore, fundraisers like our Gala are critical to 

our mission.  

 

We invite you to join us at Ives Hill Country Club 

for a night of celebration, community, music, and 

dancing.  Let’s make this a memorable evening!  

We hope to celebrate with you!   
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